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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

August 17, 2006 – Upgrade Old Windows AFS Clients ASAP 

 

Please upgrade old Windows AFS clients (Transarc, IBM, and OpenAFS) as soon as possible.  

Continued use of these old clients causes AFS service outages.  The AFS server administrators 

are beginning to monitor which old clients are accessing the AFS server and will be contacting 

people who need to upgrade.  Help will be offered by ITS.  An email announcement has gone 

out to the WinAdmin and CCSG mailing lists. 

 


